
News Release 
Superior Court of California, County of Kern 

July 7, 2023 Public Affairs Officer 

         (661) 610-6000 

SUPERIOR COURT APPOINTS NEW COURT COMMISSIONER 

The Kern County Superior Court is pleased to announce the appointment of a new Court 

Commissioner.  Court Commissioners are appointed by and serve at the pleasure of the 

Judges of the Superior Court.  They act as temporary judges presiding over cases. 

Mr. Kevin Moran has been appointed to preside over cases in Kern County.  Mr. Moran 

has served as a Deputy Public Defender in Kern County for the past 15 years, and 

currently supervises other public defenders, as well as handling his own caseload of 

serious felony cases.  Mr. Moran has received glowing reviews from the judges in our 

court as well as his colleagues.  He will be a welcome addition to the Kern County bench. 

Mr. Moran will be sworn in on July 31, 2023. 
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